
From: Linda Krause  
Sent: Saturday, July 18, 2020 8:49 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Spiker, Scott <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: file number 200246 Griffin Auto Group 

 

I would like to state that I am oppose to this expansion by Griffin Auto Group. 
According to the document: 
"The site...will be utilized by the dealership as additional parking for their automobiles, and will be 
landscaped and screened." Really, landscaped and screened? Like the dealership's current 
"landscaping"? With weeds and garbage everywhere--- and their trash flying through the 
neighborhood. And don't forget about their car alarms sounding repeatedly throughout the night--
-- and their dumpsters being emptied at 3:35 am Thursday morning--- and their technicians 
speeding through the neighborhood--- and telling me to "f*** off" when I ask them to please stop 
parking in front of my mailbox. 
 

This is a nice neighborhood, but Griffin Auto Group has been an awful neighbor. This does not 
have to be the case. It was not like this when the site was a Buick dealership. Don Jacobs 
Toyota is just across the street from Griffin- but they don't have garbage and broken glass all 
over the sidewalk. If Griffin can't maintain their site at its current size, how can we expect that it 
would be able to maintain a larger site? 

 
 
Thank you, 
Linda Krause 5632 S 25th Street Milw WI 53221  
 


